
Did you know? 
One by one, a number of California cities are enacting new building codes 
which will ban the installation or use of natural gas stoves, water heaters, 
furnaces, BBQs, fireplaces, fire pits, and pool heaters on all new residential 
and commercial buildings, as well as remodels of existing buildings.    

What does it mean to you? 
You will no longer be able to purchase a newly built house with clean natural 
gas hook ups or remodel an existing house without significant expense. 
You will no longer be able to cook with gas, heat your home or swimming 
pool with gas heaters, or use natural gas firepits or BBQs. You will have 
higher energy costs. Electric rates in California are as high as $.37 per 
kWh vs. natural gas at $1.40363 a therm (1 therm = 29.3 kWh)*. Energy 
costs (not factoring in the efficiency of appliances) are almost 8 times more 
expensive with electric appliances.

What can you do about it? 
Contact your City Council Members to let them know you want the right 
to choose. You want clean natural gas for your remodeled/new home or 
commercial building as a choice. CLICK HERE for a sample letter ready 
to be personalized and sent to your city council members.  Search for “city 
council members [your city] CA” in google to find the email or physical 
addresses for your city council members. 

DO YOU 
      WANT A

CHOICE
between natural gas 
& electric in your home?
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916-447-4113 · info@thecpsa.org

*local rates may vary
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